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Leighton, Adele

From: Paul Saucy [envsolar@comcast.net]

Tuesday, March 02, 2010 10:26 AM

Executive Director,

Subject: Solar Hot Water:

Dear Sir! Madam,

I am writing you for a clear understanding on what you are proposing to use the
NH renewable energy fund for. I think part of the renewable energy fund should
go to a solar hot water program because utilizing solar energy to heat water is
100% more efficient than using solar energy to generate electricity. The folks at
NHSEA are saying they you folks want to keep part of the fund to develop your
own P.V. generating plant. You should clarify this to the people and businesses
of NH.

Part of the renewable energy fund in NH should be put aside for solar hot water.
Thank you.

Have a good day,

Paul Soucy
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To: p2
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